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Council Corner 

 

There have been a few 

repairs done at our Church.  

Our steeple cross is fixed and 

lighting up the night.  Come to 

church one evening and see it shine!  The 

projector is repaired and will be ready for use 

on July 25th.  

 

Pulpit supply for the rest of summer: 

July 25 – Bonnie Jacque-Gorecki 

Aug 1 – Bonnie Jacque-Gorecki 

Aug 8 – Dale Stohre 

Aug 15 – John Helt 

Aug 22 – John Helt 

Aug 29 – Dale Stohre 

Sept 5 – our Interim Pastor Bev Davis 

 
 

 

  
Seniors Group 

On August 3rd at 10:30 a.m. our Senior group will be 

meeting again.  Anyone interested in playing 

Sheepshead or any other game, please join us.  Call 

Marilyn Dieball at 262-538-1480 for details.   

 

Women’s Guild 

At our July meeting we learned the Church Council 

agreed that we can begin planning for St. Paul’s 

Cookie Walk following CDC guidelines in place at 

that time.  This means that barring unforeseen 

COVID incidents, St. Paul’s 30th annual Cookie Walk 

will be held on Saturday, December 4.  

Bakers, get those recipes ready to go.  Our cookie 

shoppers eagerly await! 

With our church closed in 2020 and no community 

events held (Chili Dinner, Homemade Bread & Soup 

Lunch or Cookie Walk), the Guild plans to reach out 

to new neighbors with information about our 

Church.  An updated St. Paul’s brochure will be 

mailed to new homeowners in the area with a 

welcome to the neighborhood and invitation to 

come worship with us some Sunday.  If you know 

someone new to the area, give Carol their 

name/address and we will send a brochure. 

Remember, to rid your pockets of those noisy, heavy 

coins you have been carrying in your pockets, we 

have a container for your convenience on the coffee 

table in the Fellowship Hall.  The coins benefit St. 

Paul’s Mission Fund. 

The next Women’s Guild meeting is Thursday, 

August 19.  Join us for a noon potluck and meeting 

to follow. 

 



Our cross on the steeple is lit again! 

 

Thanks to Jack Duehring, Bill and Keith Evert. 

 

Greeters for August and September 
 
August 1 – Polly and John Edgar 
August 8 – Dick and Judy Nell 
August 15 – Cheryl Fischer and 
                      Jill Paddock 
August 22 – Kay O'Keane and 
                     Bonnie Hanrahan 
August 29 – Dave and Betty Zimpelman 
 
September 5 – Alice and Steve Manuell 
September 12 – Lucy Krapfl – greeter only 
September 19 – Curt and Karrie Hulterstrum 
September 26 – Allan and Sharon Schlafer 
 
Please sign up on the clip board in fellowship 
hall for the remaining Sundays of the year.

 
Food Pantry Needs 

Jelly / jam 

Manwich 

Chunky / Progresso soup 

Canned pasta (ravioli, beef-a-roni, spaghettios) 

Hamburger Helper 

Juice (64 oz. bottles) 

Baby wipes 

Toilet paper 

 

Thank you for your support! 



St. Paul's UCC 

Council Meeting Minutes 

June 14, 2021 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m.  Susan Miller, Charmaine Duehring, LouAnn Evert, Lucy 

Krapfl, Cheryl Fischer, and Connie Johnson were in attendance. Absent: Janene Kluever & Jess Staus 

 

1. Susan led a prayer. 

 

2. May minutes were read and approved. Bonnie Hanrahan as agreed to be on the Endowment 

Committee.   LouAnn/Lucy 

 

3. May financial reports were discussed.  Rachel will be asked if undated envelopes can be 

purchased for next year.   The cost of stamps will be going up in August so Connie will 

purchase some at the current price to use this fall for stewardship. Reports approved. 

Charmaine/Cheryl 

 

4. Pastors have been reserved for services through the end of July.  Judy Nell will be asked to do a 

greeters list beginning in July and have it puublished in Chapel Bells. 

 

5. The council has met with another interim pastor and will meet again with her to discuss 

finances on June 21. 

 

6. A search committee has been formed and will soon meet with Rev. Lorraine from the 

Association to begin their work. Members are: Steve Manuell, Brett Miller, Cindy Cain, Peggy 

Ahles, Tom Pahnke, Debra Weber, and Betty Zimpelman 

 

7. The projector had not been repaired yet. 

 

8. VBS plans have not gone forward and may change to a one day fun day. 

 

9.  The process of repairing the steeple cross has begun with measurments taken using a bucket 

lift.  Installation of the LED cross should be completed in a few weeks.  Jack hopes to be able to 

repair the hole in the shingles at the same time as the installation.  Locating a steeple roofer is 

proving challenging. 

 

10. The Ladies Guild has had updated church brochures printed.  The council would like them 

to continue handing out to new families in the area and will support them at this time financially 

for printing and stamps. 

   

11. Since recordings of the service takes up a lot of room on the computer, they will only be saved 

a short time before deletion.  Cheryl will turn on the computer for all future zoom services. 

 

12. The next Council Meeting will be on July 12 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

13.   Meeting adjourned at 7 p.m.  Cheryl/Lucy 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 9:30 am Worship 2 3  Seniors 10:30 am 4 5 
Bill & LouAnn 
Evert’s Anniversary 

6 7 

8 9:30 am Worship 
 
Chelsea Becker 

9 
 
Emma Staus 

10 11 
 
Roy Kaisler 
Brett Miller 
Brady Weber 

12 
 
Cindy Cain 

13 14 
 
Keith Gothard 

15 9:30 am Worship 
 
Andy Brehmer 
Levi Jacklin 

16 
 
Ron Smith 

17 18 19 Guild 12 Noon 
 
Ari Miller 

20 21 

22 9:30 am Worship 23 24 
 
Tony Callen 

25 
 
Diane Smith 

26 27 
 
Marilyn Dieball 
Luke Truman 

28 

29 9:30 am Worship 30 31     
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